
Dear Parent/Carer

We have extended our consent deadline for the Brake Kids Walk to 12:30pm on Tuesday 18 
June.

Unfortunately, if consent is not received by this time, your child will not be able to attend.

Please find a copy of the original letter here.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy

Email to parents 

https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/pps-letters/EF39B352403214DEDED327604EAF5B7C.pdf

